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ABSTRACT 
This report informs Members on the arrangements made for Public Holidays in 2001 within Contract 
Services.                                                                                                                                                           
 
1. RECOMMENDATION 

 
It is recommended that Members note the report. 
 

2. BACKGROUND 
 
Members will be aware that a local agreement exists with the Trade Unions by which all twelve 
public holidays have to be fixed for manual workers within Ground Maintenance, Leisure 
Management.  These are the seven days set by Council and five dates determined by negotiation 
but normally linked to the traditional local holidays. 
 
Negotiations have taken place within the Departmental Consultative Group and the agreed dates 
are shown in the appendix. 
 

3. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
There are no financial implications connected with this report. 
 

4. CONSULTATION 
 
The Chief Executive, Director of Finance, Director of Law and Administration, Director of 
Personnel and the Director of Recreation Services have been consulted on the content of this 
report. 
 
 
 
 
 

M P Graham 
Contract Services Manager 
14 October 2000  
 
 
 
 
No background papers, as defined by Section 50D of the Local Government (Scotland) Act 1973 (other 
than any containing confidential or exempt information), were relied on to any material extent in 
preparing this report. 
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